· Priority 3 Further develop partnership and collaboration with feeder schools and the local community

How are we doing?


We have invited all our new P1’s to visit the service before starting. We have a buddy system in place to assist with this transition.


We attend meetings in both feeder schools to ensure the wellbeing and consistency of children with ASN and other needs.


We attend the local schools when the centre is being used for voting. The staff are very welcoming.


School staff liaises with after school staff to pass on any information which may be relevant and important.


After care have made links with St Mirren FC and now welcome ‘Streetstuff’ into the centre every Monday and Wednesday, where the children can access dance, electronic games and football.


We have had the ‘Skoob Mobile’ which is an outreach service which promotes a love of reading and playing to children ages 0-12 years and their families.


We have had 2 collections now for Blue Triangle housing association, who house 16 – 25 year old homeless children. Our first collection was non perishable foods and our second was toiletries. We are planning a third collection of cleaning materials.





     How do we know?


     Staffs view and opinions are sought from feeder schools and their input at meetings is valued.


     School staff and after care staff share information.  


     Children thoroughly enjoy ‘Streetstuff’ sessions and they are developing new skills in dance and football.


     Staff and youngsters at Blue Triangle housing association are delighted with the collections from after care and have shared all the contributions with the young people they accommodate. 


      We have established a partnership with Castlehead High school paisley to assist with the transition of one of our P7 children who will be attending the school in August 2016.   


      A member of aftercare staff accompanies this child ensuring he is less anxious and that he has a familiar adult with him at all times, as he struggles with new situations.
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     What are we going to do now?


     We will continue to work collaboratively with our feeder schools, sharing information for the wellbeing of children in our service. We will continue to work with ‘Streetstuff’ offering children in our service fun and healthy experiences. We will continue to collect for Blue Triangle in order to engage with local causes and teach the children in our service the importance of helping others. Invite the ‘Skoob mobile’ back to allow more children in our service access to books, play and creative activities.
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